
 

  

Training Circular No. 11 of 2005 

No:11-TR(29)/2004 Dated: February 16, 2005 

Subject : Availability of on board slots 

 

          It has been brought to our notice that some of the manning agents 

have got some slots from foreign principals and they would like to recruit 

suitable candidates who have done their pre-sea deck cadet course. Kindly 

send the information in the enclosed enclosures through email so that the 

same can be passed on to memberlines of FOSMA/MASSA and 

marketability of Indian seafarers is enhanced.  Your early response is 

requested. 

Sd/- 

(Naresh Salecha) 

Sr. Dy.Director General of Shipping 
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